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Dear Secretary of State 

I am appalled that the National Highways response is not taking seriously the damage it’s
proposals threaten on the Stonehenge site, and do not even acknowledge that the Secretary
of State found the Scheme’s impact on the proposed western cutting area would be
“significantly adverse”.

It is not perhaps surprising that the agency has not fully assessed alternative routes less
damaging to the World Heritage Site e.g., a southern bypass route would be cheaper even
if there might be some problems with it, while a longer tunnel would reduce impact on the
World Heritage Site.

This is not a small and insignificant site, and needs full protection.

Kind regards

Nina Gosling




